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Wednesday 24th May 2017  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 2 have earned their 50 class credit reward and have chosen to have an electronics/board 

game session this Friday 26th May. As such, the children may bring in a hand-held electronic device 

to play with. If your child chooses to bring a hand-held games console, they must only bring in 

one of their preferred games to play on it. 

 

Please note that anything they bring in should be clearly labelled with their name and that they are 

responsible for the items that they bring.  

 

For security reasons, electronics will remain locked in a safe location during unsupervised times. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Cockerill and the Year 2 Team    Mrs Reynolds 

         Head Teacher 


